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Marsh Road Closing Project Update 
 
Repair work on Marsh Road will resume at 6:30 p.m., continuing through 6:30 a.m., 
Wednesday, November 7 and Thursday, November 8, weather permitting. Marsh Road 
will be closed during these times. 
 

As a matter of public safety, Beaufort County Public Works crews need to repair and 
improve the stormwater drainage system that runs under the Beaufort County 
Government Robert Smalls Complex parking lot and Marsh Road. The road will be closed 
from its intersection with Boundary Street to where the road forks at the County 
Administration Building parking lot while the overnight work for this phase of the project 
is completed. Motorists and pedestrians should use Duke Street (at Ribaut Road) as a 
detour route. 
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